August 24, 2011

Since our last update dated August 30th, 2010, the Department of Environmental Protection Office of Inspector General has performed the following activities as oversight to the Agency's American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) expenditures:

Single Audit reports are being reviewed to identify any findings that could have an impact on ARRA dollars being passed through the Agency to the subject of the audit.  Any significant findings will be forwarded to the appropriate division and will be considered for further review from our office.

A review of ARRA jobs data, expenditures and award balances was conducted as of March 31, 2011, to determine if funds are being distributed at a reasonable rate.  We are currently in the process of performing the same review as of July 31st, 2011.

Our Office has provided investigative assistance pertaining to one potential Federal fraud case.

Let me know if you need additional information.

Thanks,

Heath Barfoot

Management Review Specialist
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